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                                                                          Increase in Transportation Fee 

We are writing to inform you about an important update regarding our school transportation services. 

After careful consideration, we are writing to inform you of an upcoming increase in the transportation fee, 

effective from1st July2024. This decision has been taken due to a significant rise in operational costs, 

primarily attributed to increased taxes and fuel prices. We understand that this may come as an unwelcome 

change, especially since we have maintained our transportation fees at the same rate for a long period . 

Despite our best efforts to absorb these additional costs, the current economic conditions have made it 

unsustainable to continue without adjusting our transportation fees. 

Reasons for the Increase:- 

• Increased Fuel Prices: There has been a notable rise in fuel costs which directly impacts our 

transportation services. 

• Higher Taxes: New tax regulations have increased our operational expenses. 

New Transportation Fee Structure:-- 

Effective Date: 1st July 2024 onwards 

Distance in Kilometres/Stop Previous Monthly Fee New Monthly Fee 

BHARAT CITY 900 /- 1200 /- 

0-5 KM 1200/- 1500 /-  

5- 10 KM 1700/-  2000 /- 

10-15 KM 2300/- 2600 /-  

 

15-20 KM 2600/- 2900/- 

 

We appreciate your understanding and continued support as we navigate through these changes. Thank you 

for being an integral part of our school community. 

 

Regards 

Goldi Gautam 

Principal 


